



March 2018

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: Non Uniform Day on Friday 23rd March 2018

Shevington High School have decided to work with us as Y11 students to raise money and awareness for Macmillan Cancer Support as one our close friends James Hook has chosen to 'Brave The Shave' for this cause after a close member of his family recently lost their battle to cancer.

All students are asked to donate £1.00 to take part in the day to help us donate as much money as we can to the Macmillan Cancer Support Charity.

Although it is a Non Uniform day students are reminded that all rules on extreme haircuts, make up and jewellery still apply.

Yours Sincerely

Ellie Davis

11.2

Georgia Hampson 11.2

G. Hampson

Mr Grant Headteacher

GL Centre of Excellence

National Support School designated by



SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk









